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I am writing to express my support for HB 3235. I want to let you know what an 

additional $1,200 per child would mean for my family.  

 

This kind of program would really help my family, my 4 year old son and myself, by 

providing a safety net. An extra $1200 could pay for a month's rent and almost my full 

car payment in case of emergency, or help supplement the cost of food since my 

snap benefits will be cut down to $74 once the emergency allotments ends next 

month. Or it could help with a flat tire or emergency car repairs, let us take a fast trip 

to the beach for my son's birthday or any number of things that help us live a happier 

life with less financial stress. I’m a single mom and although I’ve filed for child support 

I’ve yet to receive any money from my son's father, I work full time and feel like no 

matter how hard I try I just can’t get ahead and this would help so much. 

 

I support the Oregon Kids’ Credit so that my family can get the support it needs.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Felicia Gee 
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